
 

 

NOTICE: 
PA Grid Update 
 

Dear Provider:  

Effective 11/2/17, Health Choice Arizona and Health Choice Integrated Care will begin requiring 

prior authorization for members under  21 years of age for sterilization along with the Federal 

Consent Form. No prior authorization is required for members 21 years of age and older; Federal 

Consent Form must be submitted with the claim. 

Prior Authorization grids can be found on the following websites: 

 www.healthchoiceaz.com 

 www.healthchoiceintegratedcare.com  

If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Service Representative. 

Thank you, 

Health Choice Prior Authorization Department 

http://www.healthchoiceaz.com/
http://www.healthchoiceintegratedcare.com/

